
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Casserly, JamesJames.Casserly@admin.sc.gov
Date: 6/7/2016 1:25:34 PM

Subject: Re: Timpson Case

Jim would be the only one that could answer this...he is copied. Technically, they are not the 
Governor's office, they are doa. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 7, 2016, at 1:23 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


I have asked everyone to search their records related to this case, and no one responded with any.  As you can 
see in the attached response to the court, they have provided witnesses to testify about “the Governor’s Office 
involvement.”  Can we make sure no one in the ombudsman office has dealt with this family. 
 
Thanks, Holly
 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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